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• Lincoln students have completed their Spring STAR testing and Spring AIMSweb testing in the 
subjects of Reading and Math. We look forward to sharing this student growth data with you 
soon.  

 
• On the evening of Thursday, May 16th we will be holding our Intermediate Awards Ceremonies:  

• Fourth and Fifth Grade Awards Ceremony at 6:00 pm  
• Sixth grade Promotion Ceremony – 7:30 pm  
 

• On the afternoon of Monday, May 20th, we will be hosting our Primary Awards Ceremonies:  
• Kindergarten and First Grade at 12:00 pm  
• Second and Third Grades at 1:30 pm  

 
• Because of the 21st Century Continuation Grant, we have been able to invite over 100 students to 

our summer learning program at Lincoln.   Students will have the option to participate in either 
just the morning of summer learning with LES teachers OR they can participate in the entire day 
with learning in the morning and afternoon filled with fun activities with the 21st Century Staff. 
These activities also include field trips.  

 
• In preparing for the 24-25 school year, our SBDM committee members and school/district 

administration have been busy reviewing and interviewing applicants.  We are currently in need 
of one special education teacher and a new FRC Coordinator, along with some instructional 
assistants.   

 
• Mrs. Dragan and Mr. Wolf have been working diligently on planning intentional professional 

growth opportunities for our LES teachers as we move into a new school year.  Set so far:  
 Continued Science of Reading training with our partner, The Reading League 
 School Safety with support from Ron Kinmon and Officer Brendel 

 
• Our LES Parent Teacher Committee continues to do GREAT things for our school community.  

They recently held a staff breakfast for our teachers and staff during Teacher Appreciation Week.   
They are now very busy planning for the Annual Last Day Picnic.  This has become such an 
important part of Lincoln and it wouldn’t be possible without the LES PTC!   

 
• Our Spring Field Trips have been a HUGE hit with the students, teachers and family chaperones!  

Thank you for the transportation support of these spring outside learning opportunities.  
• Preschool – Newport Aquarium  
• Kindergarten – Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical Gardens 
• First Grade – Caldwell Nature Preserve  
• Second Grade – Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical Gardens  
• Third Grade – Fort Ancient Earthworks & Nature Preserve 
• Fourth Grade – Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical Gardens  
• Fifth Grade – Trip to Frankfort, Kentucky  
• Sixth Grade – Kings Island  


